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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Assunta Ferrante
Subject: FW: [External] 89-99 Nashville Road - Official Plan Amendment File OP.24.013 & Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.24.030
Date: Monday, December 2, 2024 11:59:00 AM

 
From: Laura De Faver
Sent: Monday, December 2, 2024 11:58 AM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Cc: Marilyn Iafrate <Marilyn.Iafrate@vaughan.ca>; mayor@vaughan.ca; Linda Jackson <Linda.Jackson@vaughan.ca>; Mario Ferri <Mario.Ferri@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] 89-99 Nashville Road - Official Plan Amendment File OP.24.013 & Zoning By-law Amendment File Z.24.030

 

 

Please see attached letter regarding the OPA and ZBA.  I would like to speak to the item on the agenda of the Dec 3 COW meeting 

ferranta
Public Meeting




